
 

Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 3 February 2005 

12. COMMUNITY BOARDS CONFERENCE – DUNEDIN, MARCH 2005 
 
 The Board considered a report seeking the appointment of two members to attend the Community 

Boards Conference in Dunedin in March 2005. 
 
 At the last Board meeting on 1 September 2004, it was decided that the incoming Board nominate two 

Board members as delegates to attend the Community Boards’ Conference (3-6 March 2005) in 
Dunedin.  

 
 The Board resolved that Ngaire Button, Bill Bush and Yvonne Palmer (as Chairperson of the New 

Zealand Community Boards’ Executive Committee) be appointed as delegates to attend the 
Community Boards’ Conference in Dunedin in March 2005.  

 
 


